
Dear Everyone, 

A Catch Up 

Hello, I hope that you are all ok and that you were all safe celebrating on Friday – 75 years on and 

we are in our own lockdown – but there will be a time where we can all meet and be together again. 

Once again, there is likely to be more changes ahead of us and a lot of working with limited 

information and some plans that might work and others that might not.  Please be patient with us as 

we move forwards – we all want the same end point - to be around at the end of this.  

I have various updates about different things that I feel that you and your family need to know.  I 

hope that the staff Welfare visits are worthwhile – the feedback seems great.   

Here is a message from all of us at KSSS: Thanks to Mrs Patel organisation. 

 

 

Yr. 8,9 & 10 Students: Immunisations 

Due to the current Covid-19 situation all planned school age immunisation sessions have 
been put “on-hold” as per national guidance. 
  
We are currently awaiting guidance and direction from the Government and Public Health 
England in the next few weeks on when we will be able to provide school age immunisations 
going forward.  In the meantime, our staff are working hard in the background planning 



vaccination sessions for when “lock-down” is lifted, so you may receive a telephone call from 
our team to discuss your child’s outstanding vaccinations. 
  
Should you require any further information please visit our 
website https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/school-age-immunisation 
  
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time. 
Take Care and Stay Safe 
School Age Immunisation Team 
 
 
 

TEENSPIRIT:   
We understand this is surreal and anxious times for us all. With this in mind we have 
created an Instagram account for teenagers to access support from us. They can 
private message us, ask questions, ask advice on confidence, self-esteem, social 
media, relationships and sexual health also see our positive advice posts. 
  
Our Instagram is teenspiritscc if you could pass this on to 13 – 16 year olds, it’s 
another source for them to access for support. 
 
 
 

  

Yr 11 Students: South Staffs College                     

Looking to secure your place at South Staffordshire College for September? Join us for our first 

virtual open day on Wednesday 3rd June between 10am – 6pm.  

There are tons of sessions on offer throughout the day which will give you all the information 

you need to know about going to college. From how to apply, student support and what you’ll 

be taught will all be covered.  
Browse the sessions on offer, find the subject or career area you think sounds interesting and 

sign up (to as many sessions as you like) then we’ll do the rest! More details will be given 

soon on how to join these sessions! 

10am – Animal Care, Veterinary & Equine 
10am – Supported Learning (High Needs) 
10.45am – Landbased & Countryside 
11.30am – Creative & Media 
11.30am – General information & how to apply 
12.15pm – Engineering, Electrical, Mechanics & Science 
1pm – Hair & Beauty and Hospitality & Catering 
1pm – Supported Learning (Routes to College and Prince’s Trust) 
1.45pm – Construction / Trades 
2.30pm – Early Years, Health & Social Care 
3.15pm – Digital, IT, Business Management, Administration and Accounts 
4pm – Sport, Public Services and Travel & Tourism 
4pm – General information & how to apply 

https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/school-age-immunisation


4.45pm – Access to HE / HE 
5.15pm – Adults 

6pm – Event Close 
Our friendly subject tutors will be on hand to talk you through their area of expertise, what 

you’ll study on your chosen course, and what career opportunities could be open to you upon 

completion of the course.   
During the virtual open day, you’ll get to see the facilities at college and see what fantastic 

things our students have been getting up to as part of their college life. You will also be able 

to ask any questions you may have to the tutor who will teach you in a live question and 

answer question all from the comfort of your home. 
 

Yr. 11 Exams Evidence – Centre Assessment Grades 

The staff at KSSS have had meetings and will continue to have meetings to compile your child’s exam 

evidence or Centre Assessment Grades (CAG) to be sent off to each of the exam boards in June.  ALL 

OF THIS INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL and THE EXAM BOARD can change what we are suggesting. 

The CAG are based on evidence and a prediction of what each student would likely to have got if 

they had sat the actual examinations. 

 

 

 

  


